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Dear Corporate Sponsor, 
 
The Saskatchewan Association of Recreation Professionals (S.A.R.P.) is the Province’s only Association 
that supports, advocates, and provides professional membership to individuals working in the 
recreation industry: Arts, Culture & Heritage, Community Recreation, Education, Health & Wellness, 
Parks & Outdoor Recreation, Sport, Therapeutic Recreation and Tourism. We are a member driven 
organization that continues to pursue excellence within all recreation and leisure fields. 
 
The recreation professionals in our province can relate to the various purchasing needs that arise in 
all positions. The many programs and services offered by recreation professionals include but are not 
limited to building playgrounds, greenspaces, and sport fields; staff and volunteer training; 
purchasing of sporting goods, office supplies, and janitorial supplies; coordinating events and 
activities for all individuals, including adaptable programming; operating indoor and outdoor 
recreation facilities and more. 
 
As an organization that supports the professionals within the recreation sector, we have an 
upcoming, in-person, event which incorporates professional development, business, networking and 
recognizing outstanding professionals. Want to be part of the excitement? 
 
The 2022 S.A.R.P. Conference, Annual General Meeting and Awards Gala will be held September 19, 
20 & 21, 2022 at the Saskatoon Inn & Conference Centre. You will be marketed to over 200 members 
and special guests’ province wide. Guests include the Deans of our recreation-based programs at our 
provincial post-secondary institutions, CEOs of our provincial sport, culture and recreation 
associations, members of the provincial government and others. 
 
Schedule of events: 
September 19: professional development sessions and trade show 
September 20: keynote speaker, AGM, Fireside Chat with the ‘Deans’ and Awards Gala 
September 21: professional development session, closing speaker and lunch 
 
We are excited to be hosting an in-person event! If this initiative is something you may be interested 
in, please contact us at office@sarponline.ca or 306-693-7277.  
 
We look forward to working with you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Guylaine Green  
Chief Administrative Officer 
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